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Wesley & Kayla Grant 
Missionaries to Northwest Montana 

August 2019 – September 2019 
 
Dear Supporting Church & Praying Friends, 
 
 We would like to start by simply saying thank 
you to everyone that has been praying for us, as well 
as to the churches and individuals who have been 
faithfully supporting us financially. The months of 
August and September have been full of the grace of 
God shown though His people. We have had churches 
and individuals to step in and give us help when we 
had things that came our way that we could do nothing 
within ourselves to fix. God is so good to provide for 
the needs as they arise, and in doing so He has 
strengthened our faith for the continued journey 
ahead. 
 Over the past two months we have been in 
meetings in South Carolina, North Carolina, Georgia, 
Ohio, and West Virginia. We have been blessed to 
travel approximately 6,500 miles and to share the 
ministry of our calling with 11 churches. We were also 

Prayer Request: 
 

- Additional Support. 
- Meetings to add to schedule. 
- Safety while traveling. 
- Guidance going forward. 
- Fruitful meetings. 

 

preacherwesgrant@gmail.com 
Wesley’s Cell – (864)508-6746 
Kayla’s Cell – (864)508-2427 

“When I cannot read, when I cannot think, when I cannot even pray, I can trust.” – Hudson Taylor 

Morning Star Ind. Baptist Church 
111 N. Cedar Rock Rd. 

Easley, SC 29640 

WWNTBM 
PO Box 725 

Kings Mountain, NC 28086 

blessed to have 4 new supporting churches added 
unto us to take our total level of support at this time 
to 10%. The Lord also allowed us to make great new 
friends during this time at the churches we were able 
to visit. 
 We also praise the Lord for being able to 
celebrate 1 year as missionaries with World Wide 
New Testament Baptist Missions (WWNTBM) on 
Sept. 29. God has been supplying our needs, and 
showing up in ways that can only be attributed to 
Him. We look forward to seeing what God is going to 
do in our lives and regarding the ministry in the 
coming years. We have story after story that we 
could tell about how God has come through time and 
time again, but space would fail me to be able to tell 
of all these times. What I can say however is that God 
is sufficient to overcome any obstacle that stands in 
your way, so keep pressing on in His name. 
 

In Christ, 

Wesley & Kayla Grant 

Praise Report: 
 

- Wonderful meetings. 
- God’s provision. 
- Meetings added to schedule. 
- Great drop-in services. 
- 10% support level. 


